
Letters: The ACLU
Bill  in  the  News  (First  Things):  Helen  Andrews’s  “What
Happened  to  the  ACLU”  (December  2023)  offers  a  cogent
analysis of the ACLU’s return to left-wing politics. In the
course  of  writing  a  PhD  dissertation,  two  books,  and  a
monograph on the organization, I have been convinced that
principled civil libertarians have always been in a minority
among its most active officials. But Andrews is correct to
say that “Recently, something changed.” READ MORE HERE

https://www.catholicleague.org/the-aclu/
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